
                                                                                                          

 

Preparations for the St. John Paul II Spring Play have begun! This year, we will be performing the Broadway hit musical, “Willy 

Wonka Jr”. The play is scheduled for Friday, April 27th & Saturday, April 28th at 7:00 pm. We will continue with our “Birthday 

Celebration Box”, Birthday Announcements, Christmas Party, and Movie Day! We are also planning a great time for our cast 

party in April! This year promises to be filled with fun and excitement! 

Practices will be scheduled on Tuesdays after school, from 2:00 – 4:00 pm. There will be an informational meeting for all 

students planning to join the Drama Club on Tuesday, October 3rd from 2:00 – 4:00 pm in the school gym. You must attend 

this meeting in order to audition for the play. Audition parts will be assigned, the audition process will be explained, and 

information regarding the auditions will be sent home at this meeting.  

Those interested in being an Oompa Loompa will not have to audition in October. All Oompa’s will be required to learn the 

songs and participate in some dancing. Some will be chosen to participate in various scenes making candy in the background and 

assisting Mr. Wonka. We will also need some Oompa’s to play the parts of squirrels. 

Characters and Oompa’s will have separate practices rotating on Tuesdays until February, and then we will bring it all together. 

It is necessary for the Oompa’s to have their own practices. 

Auditions will be held on Friday, October 13th in the school gym promptly at 6:00 pm. If you are interested in joining, please fill 

out the form below and forward it to my attention no later than MONDAY, September 25, 2017. 

Please remember, this is a commitment. Before signing up, please take into consideration your extra-curricular activities and obligations to 

be sure you have the time to dedicate to the play, rehearsals, and putting together your costume. Practicing at home is required. You must be 

able to attend all the scheduled rehearsals and both play dates to be considered. 

The membership fee is $25.00. If writing a check, please make the check payable to St. John Paul II School. The Membership 

fee must be turned in with this sign-up form. Membership fees are non-refundable. I look forward to an exciting year and 

encourage new members to join Drama Club. This is a great way to meet new friends, explore your inner talents, and build self-

esteem. Our spring production promises to be a lot of fun for everyone! 

          Sincerely,  

          Maureen Czentnar 

          Drama Club Director 

 

 

  Yes, I am interested in joining the Drama Club! My Membership fee is enclosed!  
 

NAME: _______________________________________________________ GRADE: ________ 

      (Check Only One Below) 

 I WANT TO BE AN OOMPA LOOMPA. SIGN ME UP! _______   

 I WANT TO AUDITION FOR A CHARACTER PART WITH A SOLO SONG _______     

 I WANT TO AUDITION FOR A CHARACTER PART SINGING WITH OTHERS _______                                                  

 I WANT TO BE IN STAGE CREW _______   

                                                     
Parent/Guardian: _____________________________     Parent email address: ___________________________ 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

------ 


